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November 14, 2008 
Meeting Notice 

 
CHILDREN AND YOUTH COMMITTEE - SENATE,AGING, 

CHILDREN AND YOUTH, LEGISLATIVE & MILITARY 
AFFAIRS- HOUSE 

Of The 
ARKANSAS GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Meeting Jointly 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Sen. Gilbert Baker, Chair 
Sen. Sue Madison, Vice Chair 
Sen. Paul Miller     
Sen. Percy Malone     
Sen. Ed Wilkinson     
Sen. Henry "Hank" Wilkins, IV     
Sen. Kim Hendren     
Sen. Shane Broadway     
Sen. Shawn Womack     
Sen. Jack Crumbly     

 
Rep. Linda Chesterfield, Chair 
Rep. Dawn Creekmore, Vice Chair 
Rep. Johnny Key     
Rep. Michael Lamoureux     
Rep. J. R. Rogers     
Rep. David Cook     
Rep. Sharon Dobbins     
Rep. Joan Cash     
Rep. Billy Gaskill     
Rep. David "Bubba" Powers     
Rep. Ed Garner     
Rep. Johnnie Roebuck     

 
Rep. Bobby Pierce     
Rep. Bryan King     
Rep. Barry Hyde     
Rep. Donna Hutchinson     
Rep. Randy Stewart     
Rep. Tracy Pennartz     
Rep. Aaron Burkes     
Rep. Steven Breedlove     
Rep. Rick Saunders, Non-Voting 
Rep. Stephanie Flowers, Non-Voting 
Rep. Beverly Pyle, Non-Voting 
Rep. Otis Davis, Non-Voting 
Rep. Ray Kidd, Non-Voting 

 
   

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Committee Membership: 
 
Senator Gilbert Baker, Chairman, Senate Interim Committee on Children and Youth and Rep. Linda 
Chesterfield, Chairperson, House Interim Committee on Aging, Legislative and Military Affairs have called a 
committee meeting for August 24, 2007, at 8:30 a.m. in Hot Springs, Arkansas at the Embassy Suites 
Hotel.  This meeting will be held in conjunction with the Arkansas Legislative Black Caucus' Annual Retreat 
(August 23-25, 2007).   
 
If I may provide any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at (501) 537-9191. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Regina L. Wilson 
Legislative Analyst 
Arkansas Bureau of Legislative Research 


